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TO  : Trustees 

 

FROM : Don Daniel, Supt. 

 

SUBJECT : Walmart National Teacher Rewards Program  

 

 

 
Wal-mart has selected Aledo ISD as one of it’s schools to honor.  Teaching and 

other professional staff who educate students in grades K - 8th grade will have 

their name entered into a drawing for 10 $100 gift cards to be spent at Wal-

mart for classroom supplies/rewards. 

 

After the names have been drawn, a reception in the staff’s honor will be held 

in the Administration reception area hosted by our local Wal-mart and their 

representatives. 

 

The Board will draw ten names from a ‘hat’ at the September 20, 2010, board 

meeting.  There is an agenda item for this activity. 


